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Saturday, October 14th, 2023

Dear Kindness Partners,

I am writing this letter in full support of the “Gentle Lab” and its potential inclusion in the World Kindness
Movement as a beacon of good initiatives aimed at creating a better world.

In an age marked by numerous global challenges, from social disparities to environmental concerns, it is initiatives
like “Gentle Lab” that give us hope and inspire us to believe in the power of kindness and compassion as catalysts
for positive change. The work being done by your organization exemplifies the very essence of the World Kindness
Movement's mission.

The “Gental Lab” not only embodies the principles of kindness but also provides practical solutions and support
that enhance the lives of individuals, promote community harmony, and contribute to the overall betterment of our
world. The commitment, dedication, and passion with which your organization approaches this initiative are truly
commendable.

In an era where acts of kindness are not only desirable but also essential, “Gentle Lab” stands as a testament to the
idea that positive change can begin on a local level and ripple outward, impacting our global community in
profound ways. By promoting and facilitating acts of kindness and generosity, you are creating a world in which
empathy and compassion are valued and practiced, making it a kinder, more understanding, and ultimately a better
place for all.

I wholeheartedly believe that initiatives like this should be acknowledged and embraced by the World Kindness
Movement. Such initiatives serve as a reminder of the remarkable capacity of the human spirit to bring about
change for the greater good. It is with great enthusiasm and anticipation that I endorse the consideration of the
“Gentle Lab” as an integral part of the World Kindness Movement's endeavors.

I stand in full support of the “Gentle Lab”, and I encourage the World Kindness Movement to recognize and
celebrate the extraordinary impact that initiatives like this one can have on our world. May we continue to be
inspired and uplifted by your dedication to creating a better world through acts of kindness.

Thank you for your commitment to making the world a better place, one kind act at a time.

Sincerely,

L. Fitovs Wy

Tristaca McCray, Ph.D- NERDS RULE INC. Founder
Secretary-General of the World Kindness Movement
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